
Addendum 1 

The Upper Village Road Invitation to Bid and the South Washington/Edwards Road Invitation to 
Bid have been updated to include the following: 
 
“Please Note: The contractor is responsible for debris removal and disposal, and the purchasing 
and hauling of materials for these projects uless otherwise indicated.” 

 


